Dear Year 6,

Hope you have all en joyed the weather this week

I had a few more new words this week they included:

Jasmine's word - perspicacious - having a keen mental perception and understanding.

Martha's two words — abibliophobia — someone who is a graid of running out of things to read.

And, pauciloquent — a person of few words.

Martha has also been dancing, walking and has finished another book this week. Her vegetables are growing and she is making sure she keeps looking after them and being patient whilst they grow.

Rhys has been sending me Power Point presentations about William Shakespeare and Stonehenge this week. He has also been helping his dad in the garden, had a BBQ and delivered sweets to the doorsteps of his cousin. What a kind gesture!

I'm sure you will all join me in wishing Tom a very happy birthday, which was on Monday. He had a day σ_{ff} , fish and chips in the garden and played in his paddling pool. He may be camping in the garden this weekend, dependant on grass snakes!

Evie sent me a lovely video this week showing me her origami creations. She has been learning this new skill and has created a moveable star, birds and jumping groups,

Lilly has been working hard but also found time this week to get out in the garden to play some sports and bake some amazing looking cakes.

Over what would have been our half-term week I'd like you to give me some ideas for the challenges that I could set the class.

Have a fantastic bank holiday weekend everyone! Stay sa fe.

Don't forget to send me emails and pictures on boughtonyr6@gmail.com

Miss Sadler